Divirion oF Mat'nomatical and Dhqsical UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND
Scioncer anJ Engineer]ng Co”cgo Park, MavqlanJ 20742

Tele: 301-454-4006

September 10, 1984

Cecil 0. Thomas

Chief

Standardization and Special
Project Branch

Division c¢f Licensing , NRC
Washington, D.C. 20555

License No. R-70
Docket Nc. 50-166

Dear Mr. Thomas:

This is a request for an extension of time to complete
the implementation of our (MUTR) Emergency Plan, from 15
September 1984 to 1 January 1985,

We were unable to complete the implementation by the
time set forth in your letter of May 15, 1984 due to the
absence of key personnel during the summer vacation period.

Thank you for your consideration of this reque.t.

Sincerely,

Frank J. Kerr
Provost

FIK:pjf
cc: Dr. M. Roush
Dr. M. Modarres

Dr. R. Belcher
Mr. Blackburn
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